
U.S. DOT announces $7.7 million for first round of Regional University Transportation Center
Grants

WASHINGTON: As part of the University Transportation Centers (UTC) program, the U.S. Department of
Transportation (USDOT) has selected the University of Maine, Rutgers University, and Pennsylvania State
University for regional grants authorized under the Fixing America’s Surface Transportation (FAST) Act for
fiscal years 2016-2020.  All three UTCs will receive their first-year funding now:

Region 1: University of Maine – Transportation Infrastructure Durability Center: $2,570,600
Region 2: Rutgers University - Center for Advanced Infrastructure and Transportation: $2,570,600
Region 3: Pennsylvania State University – Center for Integrated Asset Management for Multi-modal
Transportation Infrastructure Systems: $2,570,600

In all, thirteen UTCs applied to the re-competition for the three regions. The centers focus on improving and
extending the life of the transportation infrastructure. UTCs advance U.S. technology and expertise in the
many modes and disciplines comprising transportation, and address vital workforce needs for the next
generation of transportation leaders. 

For more information on the UTC program, contact pressoffice@dot.gov.

###

Tuesday, June 12, 2018

Contact Us
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Research and Technology
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, DC 20590
United States

Phone: 800-853-1351
Alt: 202-366-3282
Fax: 202-366-3759

Business Hours:  
9:00am-5:00pm ET, M-F

Tags

UTC

FAST Act

Share
Submit Feedback >

https://www.transportation.gov/utc
mailto:pressoffice@dot.gov
https://www.transportation.gov/tags/utc
https://www.transportation.gov/tags/fast-act
https://www.transportation.gov/
https://www.transportation.gov/feedback?title=U.S.%20DOT%20announces%20%247.7%20million%20for%20first%20round%20of%C2%A0Regional%20University%20Transportation%20Center%20Grants&url=https%3A//www.transportation.gov/briefing-room/dot3918

